
Honorable Representatives: 
  
I strongly support the passage of bill H7382.  This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides 
badly needed housing for URI students which has been done for decades. As a property owner in 
Narragansett, I object to the town being able to take away my rights regarding the number of people to 
whom I can rent. 
  
Joyce Jolly 
Narragansett 
  

 


